
From: Panton, Chris <chris.panton@e-lindsey.gov.uk>  

Sent: 26 July 2022 10:14 

To: scanning, scanning <scanning.scanning@e-lindsey.gov.uk> 

Subject: FW: S/090/00494/22 - Staff Pods Application 

 

Info from agent to go on Portal; 

 

 

“My client is happy to agree the occupancy condition below and can we agree a start date for the 18 

months from 8 August? 

 

CP- Can we agree that Pods would have to be removed by February 1st 2024? 

 

We are happy to work to that arrangement thanks.” 

 

Thanks Chris 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From: Jonathan Vose <jonathan.vose@walsingplan.co.uk>  

Sent: 26 July 2022 10:05 

To: Panton, Chris <chris.panton@e-lindsey.gov.uk> 

Subject: RE: S/090/00494/22 - Staff Pods Application 

 

 

 

We are happy to work to that arrangement thanks. 

 

 

Caution: This message originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. If you believe it is 

suspicious please forward to Suspicious.Emails@pspsl.co.uk and delete the email.  

mailto:jonathan.vose@walsingplan.co.uk
mailto:chris.panton@e-lindsey.gov.uk
mailto:Suspicious.Emails@pspsl.co.uk


Jonathan Vose 

Walsingham Planning 

07818117878 

 

From: Panton, Chris <chris.panton@e-lindsey.gov.uk>  

Sent: 26 July 2022 10:00 

To: Jonathan Vose <jonathan.vose@walsingplan.co.uk> 

Subject: RE: S/090/00494/22 - Staff Pods Application 

 

Yes that date is fine by me Jonathan so in effect can we agree that Pods would have to be removed 

by February 1st 2024? 

 

Thanks Chris 

 

From: Jonathan Vose <jonathan.vose@walsingplan.co.uk>  

Sent: 26 July 2022 09:55 

To: Panton, Chris <chris.panton@e-lindsey.gov.uk> 

Subject: RE: S/090/00494/22 - Staff Pods Application 

 

 

 

Hi Chris, 

 

My client is happy to agree the occupancy condition below and can we agree a start date for the 18 

months from 8 August? 

 

Many thanks for your efforts in getting us to this point. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Jonathan Vose 

 

Caution: This message originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. If you believe it is 

suspicious please forward to Suspicious.Emails@pspsl.co.uk and delete the email.  

mailto:chris.panton@e-lindsey.gov.uk
mailto:jonathan.vose@walsingplan.co.uk
mailto:jonathan.vose@walsingplan.co.uk
mailto:chris.panton@e-lindsey.gov.uk
mailto:Suspicious.Emails@pspsl.co.uk


Walsingham Planning 

07818117878 

 

From: Panton, Chris <chris.panton@e-lindsey.gov.uk>  

Sent: 26 July 2022 09:22 

To: Jonathan Vose <jonathan.vose@walsingplan.co.uk> 

Subject: RE: S/090/00494/22 - Staff Pods Application 

 

Hello Jonathan 

 

Please see the attached EA response. 

 

Overall they support the application but subject to a temporary period of 18 months 

 

They also suggest they be occupied by persons displaced from other areas of the site 

 

Can you advise when the 18 months will expire so I can condition it accordingly, and secondly if your 

client will accept  a condition that they only be occupied by staff that would otherwise be 

accommodated on the main site. 

 

As an aside our Emergency Planning officer is happy with the FWAP contained as Appendix D in your 

latest FRA 

 

Wait to hear 

 

Thanks Chris 

 

From: Jonathan Vose <jonathan.vose@walsingplan.co.uk>  

Sent: 14 June 2022 09:25 

To: Panton, Chris <chris.panton@e-lindsey.gov.uk> 

Subject: RE: S/090/00494/22 - Staff Pods Application 

 

mailto:chris.panton@e-lindsey.gov.uk
mailto:jonathan.vose@walsingplan.co.uk
mailto:jonathan.vose@walsingplan.co.uk
mailto:chris.panton@e-lindsey.gov.uk


 

 

Apologies, that was the combined document, so no separate appendices to send. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Jonathan Vose 

Walsingham Planning 

07818117878 

 

From: Jonathan Vose  

Sent: 14 June 2022 09:23 

To: Panton, Chris <chris.panton@e-lindsey.gov.uk> 

Subject: S/090/00494/22 - Staff Pods Application 

 

Good morning Chris, 

 

Further to the EA objection to the above application, please find the enclosed FRA. 

 

I will send the appendices under separate cover. 

 

To allow the EA time to review and us to further discuss the application in due course, would you be 

happy to extend the target decision date to 29 July 2022? 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Jonathan Vose 

Director 

Walsingham Planning 

Brandon House, King Street, Knutsford, WA16 6DX 

 

Caution: This message originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. If you believe it is 

suspicious please forward to Suspicious.Emails@pspsl.co.uk and delete the email.  

mailto:chris.panton@e-lindsey.gov.uk
mailto:Suspicious.Emails@pspsl.co.uk


T: 01565 757500 M: 07818 117878 F: 01565 757501 

E:jonathan.vose@walsingplan.co.uk 

www.walsinghamplanning.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

If you are not the intended recipient of this email please notify the sender.  The contents of this 

email may contain a virus which could damage your computer.  Whilst reasonable precautions have 

been taken to minimise this risk, we cannot accept liability for any damage which you suffer as a 

result of a virus.  You should carry out your own virus checks before opening any attachment. If you 

wish to see our privacy policy or know about how we hold data please follow this link to out website 

http://walsinghamplanning.co.uk/resources/privacy-policy.html  
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